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PL 12-0191 Review of Modeling 

I received your letter yesterday in regard to hydraulic modeling, dated January 4, 2013. Have you or someone 
else at the County had the opportunity to review the hydraulic modeling that was previously submitted in 
support of both the 2010 EIS that covered the levee improvement project and the modeling that the District 
submitted electronically (CD) as part of this permit application? I would like to first check that all the available 
modeling and information has been reviewed. 

Much of the modeling previously submitted was completed under the Skagit General Investigation Study and 
covers the entire Nookachamps basin in addition to the Skagit River basin. Additional modeling and reviews of 
the Skagit GI modeling were also included which also covered the area in question. The January 2012 report by 
Northwest Hydraulics is on the CD under the subdirectory "FCD AC Mtg", 
Skagit_ GI _Hydraulic_ Effectiveness_ Report _12Jan20 12.pdf. 

I was also curious about the comment period that ended on December 28, 2012. Did you receive any comments 
and can you please forward to me a copy? 

Thanks for your time and effort. If it would be helpful to you, myself and Lorna Ellestad or other DD 12 
representatives would be glad to meet with you on this issue. 

John B Semrau, PE & PLS 
360-424-9566 
360-424-6222 Fax 

Larry
Highlight

Larry
Highlight

Larry
Highlight




